Elena Sassower

From: Elena Sassower <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2013 3:22 PM

To: 'nkusnetz@publicintegrity.org’

Subject: Where are the Journalists? NY's sham budget process & the hoax of its new
transparency

Please advise as to where we can find journalists and media who will examine and report on the fraud of New York’s
budget “process” — as showcased by the activism of our nonpartisan, nonprofit citizens’ organization, Center for Judicial
Accountability, Inc. (CJA).

Here’s the press release we sent out Friday, March 15™ entitled “Is the Judiciary Budget a ‘Slush Fund’...”, including to
your own David King, without response:
http://www.judgewatch.org/judicial-compensation/media/3-15-13-press-release-judiciary-slush-fund.pdf

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
914-455-4373

www.judgewatch.org




